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The manufacturer’s response to the Office of Defect Investigation (ODI)’s information request for this 
investigation is being reviewed and redacted to remove all personally identifiable information (PII) as 
required by federal law.  These responses are usually complex, contain a large volume of documents,  
and require additional time for review and redaction.  The public version of the response will be 
posted to this investigation file when available.  While ODI’s investigation is ongoing, we recommend 
that you periodically review this investigation file for additional documents and updates.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


